
 

Attention 
 

 

Notice for the bidders applying for the “Request for Empanelment for 

receiving data for opening bank accounts during Aadhaar enrolment” 

 

Attention of the bidders is invited to the “Request for Empanelment for 

receiving data for opening bank accounts during Aadhaar enrolment” 
published on the UIDAI Website on 26

th
 February, 2011.  

 

Pre-bid clarifications and Corrigendum to RFE are available in the section “RFE 

for Empanelment for receiving data for opening bank accounts during Aadhaar 

enrollment” under tender news on UIDAI website. All the bidders are requested to 

use the revised proformas already uploaded earlier on UIDAI website. 

The link to RFE section is provided below: 

http://uidai.gov.in/index.php?option=com_content&view=article&id=182 

It is also notified that the last date for submission of bids is postponed to 29
th

 April, 

2011, 12:00 Hrs and the last date for opening of bids is postponed to 29
th
 April, 

2011, 14:30 Hrs. 


